Chris O'Brien

From:

Marco Capaldi < mjcapaldi@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, May 5, 2025 10:42 AM

To:

House Finance Committee

Subject:

Please vote No on H6256 no slaes tax on boats

Dear House Finance Committee,

As a Rhode Island boater, I strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will hurt everyday Rhode Islanders and businesses by pricing us out of access to our waters, driving both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threatening local jobs, manufacturing, and negatively impacting our economy and tourism.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island's marine econ omy

Marco Capaldi

Providence, RI

Marco Capaldi, AFC

Bio Linktree

Managing Director

(401) 206-4446 office (401) 447-9227 cell

Book a time to chat here

Buy Medicare Coverage on Your Own



2 Charles st. 3rd Fl. Providence, RI 02903

Medicare -Long Term Care-Retirement Annuities-

http://www.reliancebenes.com

Disclosures:

NEW CMS RULES EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 1, 2022, ALL PHONE & ZOOM MEETINGS MUST BE RECORDED. ALL SALES/MARKETING INBOUND CALLS PLEASE CALL 401-227-3573 FOR RECORDED CALLS. THANKS YOU IN ADVANCE.

I don't offer every plan in your area. Any information is limited to those plans we do offer in your area. Please contact Medicare directly at 1-800-Medicare or Medicare.gov to get information on all your options.

IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the named recipient(s) only. If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies thereof.